
W E L C O M I N G

C H I L D R E N  T O

O U R  S C H O O L S

What is the training about?
This training will focus on the wellbeing needs of children from
Ukraine by providing practical strategies to welcome them to
school, to support them to develop friendships, to assist with
addressing their language related needs and to promote their

resilience and recovery. 
Who should attend?

This training is suitable for all Primary school staff. 

When is the training?

This training will be hosted by Education Support Centres
Ireland (ESCI)  and will be presented live via zoom. The
workshop will run for 45 minutes and will consist of a

presentation and facilitated Q&A. 
Date: 31st March 2022 

Time: 4:00 - 4:45pm
How to register?

Register via your local Education Centre.


